
 

 

Circular No.  Feb-24/004     Date: 25/02/2024 

 

Dear AHPSians, 

This is to notify that our exam schedule is revised (against Annual Calendar) due to long winter vacation. So, the examination 

will be conducted as per below given exam schedule. Please mind that Parent- Teacher Meeting (PTM) and the result 

announcement will be held on March-22nd-2024. 

(NOTE: - The Assessment sheets are in provision for the 1st and 2nd class students.) 

 

Regards, 

Principal, 

Academic Heights Public School. 


